
From: Michael Butler [mailto:mButler@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 26 July 2016 10:16 AM 
To: RICHARDS, Remington 

Subject: Animal Care and Veterinary Services Award 

 
Dear Remington 
 
I refer to our telephone conversation of Friday 22nd July 2016. 
 
In respect of the Association’s claim to vary Clause 16.2 of the Animal Care and Veterinary Services 
Award 2010 as outlined in the Association’s submission filed on 16th July 2015 I would request that 
you advise His Honour Vice President Hatcher that the Association has decided not to press this 
particular matter. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Michael Butler 
Director Industrial Relations 
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